
Subject: Re: Disclosure
Posted by FredT on Wed, 21 Jun 2006 19:29:31 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I've been following your posts, and it looks like you've been doing some neat stuff. Glad to hear
your crossovers will be used in Hawthorne Audio speakers. I would like to hear the Silver Iris and
the Augie. You and Darrel should plan to exhibit the Hawthorne Audio products at the Lone Star
Audio Fest next year?
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